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Stephanie Ballango                                                                                   Our Ref: SSD-9835-PA-116
Director – Consultant to Infrastructure NSW
PO BOX R220
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

11/05/2022

Dear Ms. Ballango,

Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment – Stage 2 (SSD 9835)
Noise Monitoring Report (January – March 2022), Condition C17

I refer to your noise monitoring report (January – March 2022), dated 26 April 2022, submitted to
the Planning Secretary in accordance with condition C17, Schedule 2 of the project Development
Consent for the Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment – Stage 2 (SSD-9835).

I note that Section 2.2 of the report indicates compliant noise levels with heavy traffic and audible
stadium construction works at the identified monitoring locations. I also note that no noise
complaints were received from members of the community for the reporting period.

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the noise monitoring report, Revision 1 dated 26 April 2022,
in accordance with condition C17 of SSD-9835. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Samuel Heaton at
samuel.heaton@dpie.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management

mailto:samuel.heaton@dpie.nsw.gov.au

